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NOTICE OFA

POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE ALAMO HEIGHTS CITY COUNCIL

July 9, 2019

A quorum of the Alamo Heights City Council may be in attendance at the Texas Department of
Transportation’s stakeholders meeting on the Broadway redesign project at 5:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, July 9, 2019 at City Hall, Council Chambers, located at 6116 Broadway, San Antonio,
Texas.

Members of the Council may participate in discussion on this matter but will not take any action
nor will there be minutes for this meeting. This notice is being published in compliance with the
Texas Open Meetings Act.

CERTIFICATE

I certify that the above notice of a possible quorum was posted on the bulletin board at the City
Hall in the City of San Antonio, Texas on July 5, 2019, at 10:00 am.
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